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Panhandle Groundwater District Scholarship Opportunity  

 

WHITE DEER, TX. (Jan 27, 2020) – Panhandle Groundwater Conservation District is now 

accepting applications for the 2017-2018 scholarship opportunity. PGCD has awarded $150,000 

to deserving high school seniors residing within the District since the program’s inception in 

2002.  

 

2019-2020 Essay: 

Imagine a day without water. What would the impacts be? Describe in great detail 

impacts and conservation strategies that would need to be implemented for survival. 

 

The last day to submit an application is Monday, March 2nd. More information on how to apply, 

guidelines and eligibility can be found on the District’s website at www.pgcd.us or by calling 

Britney Britten at 806-883-2501. 

 

 
  


